
BIG RIVER COALITION 
 

January 23, 2021 
 

RE: USACE 2020 REVETMENT SCHEDULE AND TRANSIT RESTRICTIONS 12321 
 
Members, 

 
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) 2020 Mississippi River bank stabilization operations for 

the 2020/2021 season have been completed. The USACE has completed work on the four priority locations 
and the three secondary locations below Baton Rouge. The USACE have now completed the revetment 
operations at Plaquemine Bend location which was the last site for revetment operations below 
Baton Rouge.  The Lower Mississippi River Vessel Traffic Service has just reopened the channel in 
this area without transit restrictions – normal operations. 

 
2020 USACE Revetment Schedule 

Primary Locations Below Baton Rouge 
 

Priority 
Locations 

Mile  
(Right or Left) 2020 Scheduled Dates              Restrictions 

Algiers Point  93.7 RDB COMPLETED                COMPLETED 
Point Michel            43.7 RDB COMPLETED                COMPLETED 

Angelina 143.2 LDB COMPLETED                COMPLETED 
Poydras 84.8 LDB        COMPLETED                 COMPLETED 

 
 

2020/21 USACE Revetment Schedule and 
Restrictions Secondary Locations Below Baton Rouge 

 

Secondary 
Locations 

Mile 
  (Right or Left) 2020/2021 Scheduled 

Dates 
                 Restrictions 

Avondale Bend 108.6 RDB COMPLETED COMPLETED 
Saint Gabriel 200.0 LDB COMPLETED COMPLETED 

Plaquemine Bend       208.5 RDB January 7 to January 14  
  January 19 to January 23  

 

 
                 COMPLETED 

 
The USACE has completed revetment operations on the Mississippi River Ship Chanel below 

Baton Rouge for the 2020/2021 season.  The transit restrictions related to the revetment operations 
at Plaquemine Bend were rescinded at approximately 1800 hours today (Saturday, January 23, 
2021).    

 
Sincerely, 

Sean M. Duffy, Sr. 
Sean M. Duffy, Sr. 
Executive Director 

 
Attachment 

Sean M. Duffy, Sr. 
Executive Director 
4741 Utica Street, Suite 200 
Metairie, LA 70006 
 
Office    (504) 833-4190 x 805 
Cellular (504) 338-3165 
sean.duffy@bigrivercoalition.org 
 
 
 


